
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: 20 January 2021 6:47 PM 
To: Maggie Skabraha 
Cc: Thomas Alge; Priska Lueger 
Subject: RE: Request for new deadline - ACCC/C/2016/143 (Czechia) 
 
Dear Ms. Škabraha Dokupilová, 
 
I refer to your email of today’s date and our subsequent telephone call. 
 
I understand that the Czech Republic will tomorrow provide its replies and the documents that it has 
already prepared in response to the Committee’s questions of 24 December 2020. 
 
Regarding your request for an extension of tomorrow’s deadline to provide the requested English 
translations and the remaining documents, I have discussed your request with the Chair and he confirms 
that the Party concerned may have an extension until 8 February 2021. 
 
In accordance with my letter of 24 December, the communicants will thereafter have two weeks to provide 
any comments they wish to make on your reply. 
 
Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona 
 

 
 
Fiona Marshall  
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  
Aarhus Convention secretariat  
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
 
Email: aarhus.compliance@un.org  
Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 
Tel:  +41 (0) 22 917 42 26  
Fax: +41 (0) 22 917 06 34  
Office: S-429-4  
 
Palais des Nations  
8-14 avenue de la Paix  
CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 
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